
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Grid is jointly working with Eversource on an 
underground infrastructure project called the Mystic to 
Everett Line Replacement project. This project goes through 
the Cities of Everett and Boston. The purpose of the project 
is to bolster reliability for customers by modernizing sections 
of underground cables. This project will require roadway 
work. The most impacted roadway sections of the project 
area roughly begin at the intersection of Horizon Way and 
Broadway and continues about 0.5 mile south towards 
Alford Street in Boston.  

What to expect during construction: 

• The construction schedule is still being finalized 
but the most impactful roadway work is expected to 
occur along Encore’s service road (Horizon Way) 
and Broadway Street (Everett)/Alford Street 
(Boston).  

• No planned interruption to service for National 
Grid customers. 

• Restoration of disturbed areas. 

• Direct contact with our Outreach Team. If you 
have questions or concerns, please call or email our 
team. 

Safety Information: 

National Grid staff and contractors are required to carry 
photo IDs. If someone requests entry and does not have 
proper ID, don’t let that person in. Call National Grid at 1-
800-322-3223 or your local law enforcement. 

National Grid does not request payment in person for work 
being performed. If you are solicited for money related to 
services, do not provide any information, and call us 
immediately. 

Mystic to Everett Line 
Replacement  
Everett and Boston, MA | April 2024 

Quick Project Facts: 

What:  Quick project scope 

Where:  Broadway Street 
(Everett)/Alford Street (Boston)  

When:  Estimated 2025 – 2027 

Hours:   To be determined  
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Questions? 

 
508-613-5627 

Jean.Charles@nationalgrid.com 
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